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 Impact:  No Impact 

 

Research Analysis 

 

The floor substitute for HB 2429 lowers the age requirement to apply for an initial fire 

extinguisher business license issued by the State Fire Marshal from 21 to 18. The measure also 

removes the requirements to provide photos, fingerprints, and scope of business statements upon 

application. 

CHANGES BETWEEN FLOOR VERSION AND FLOOR SUBSTITUTE 

• Shifts the focus of the measure to modifying the initial fire extinguisher license 

application process rather than the type of fire extinguisher license. 

 

Prepared By: Autumn Mathews 

 

Fiscal Analysis 

 

In its current form, HB2429 is not expected to directly impact state revenues or state 

appropriations. The floor amendment should not change the fiscal impact of this bill.  

 

Prepared By: Zackery Penrod, House Fiscal Staff 

 

Other Considerations 

 

None. 
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